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Escaped Juvenile Inmates 

 
(North Charleston, SC) At approximated 4:18 AM, Charleston County Consolidated Dispatch 

was notified that two (2) juvenile inmates escaped from the Charleston County Detention Center 

Juvenile Annex. The juveniles were discovered missing during rounds and are identified as 

Christopher Rawls (W/M, 5’04’’, dark blond hair) and Tylique Rhoden (B/M, 5’09’’, brown 

hair). Both juveniles were detained for armed robbery by CCSO. They were last seen wearing 

red and white striped detention uniforms. At this time, there is no evidence that Rawls and 

Rhoden are in possession of weapons; however, due to the nature of their charges, they are 

considered a danger to the community.  

 

Anyone with information should to call Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111 or the Charleston 

County Consolidated Dispatch Center at 843-743-7200.  
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